
Chuckie Sorensen 

 

Gualala, Ca. 95545 

09/18/2020 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

501 Low Gap Rd Room # 1010 

Ukiah, Ca. 95482 

 

Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

I sit on the Board of Directors for the South Coast Fire Protection District. I was unable to file my 

candidate paperwork to keep my seat on the board. I run a grocery store in Gualala and have been 

extremely busy during the pandemic and not able to get a weekday off to make it to Ukiah to file. I 

would like to be reappointed as a director to the board for a four year term. 

Please inform me of any further paperwork etc. I would need to submit if you can grant me this 

request. 

I can be reached at the above address or the following email sorensenchuckie@hotmail.com, my 

cell phone is  or my home number is . 

 

Sincerely, 

Chuckie Sorensen 

mailto:sorensenchuckie@hotmail.com



